
Overpayment of Income Support Benefits Review – Submission from Grouville parish 

 

Thank you for including us in this survey but I am assured that there is nothing to report. 

 

We are aware that some Grouville Parishioners receive benefits but we have not received any 

notifications of over payments as we are not involved in the assessments or other requirements for 

these. 

 

This would make us less likely to be involved unless an appeal was sort. 

 

I have not been contacted by anyone in this respect as far as I can recall. 

 


